
BOROUGH OF HO-HO-KUS, NJ 
PLANNING BOARD 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, the meeting of the Planning Board of the Borough of 
Ho-Ho-Kus, NJ scheduled for Thursday, June 10, 2021 has been cancelled 

due to lack of a quorum.  The next scheduled meeting will take place on 
Thursday, June 17, 2021 via Zoom.   
 

The agenda for this meeting includes, but is not limited to: 
 

New Business: 
Katelyn Hunziker & Meagan Mueller/Chavez, Mane Local, 500 Barnett 
Place, Suite 2, Block 1016, Lot 8: new business application/hair salon. 

 
Conceptual Review: 

CJM Properties Corp., 225 Wearimus Road, Block 502, Lot 37: potential 
major subdivision; 4 lots. 
 

Approval of Minutes: 
April 8, 2021 
 

Formal action may be taken. 
 

JoAnn Carroll 
Planning Board Secretary 

June 10, 2021 


